MClrtin Julie Mikulas
MCH’I@JEJEO Regional Land Manager

October 17, 2018

Mr. Peter Hays

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Iverson Mine M-2011-001, Follow-up to inspection dated August 10, 2018
Dear Mr. Hays:

Please accept this letter as our written response to the two items due 10/17/18.

1) CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: Backfill areas of settling near the inlet and outlet structures

RESPONSE: We have met with our contractor and there are still a few areas that need to be filled back in.
This should occur before the end of the month, assuming we don’t get any additional snow.

Please accept this letter as our written request to extend the due date for this problem from 10/17/18 to
11/17/18.
2) CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: Submit proof of the Tamarisk treatment by the corrective action date.

RESPONSE: We spent 2 days in September removing the Tamarisk from the shoreline around the lake
before the property was re-seeded, crimped and mulched. Pictures are attached as proof of the removal.

Please let me know if anything additional is needed at this time (970) 407-3631.

Sincerely,
%&07[{(%16&9—
Julie Mikulas

Regional Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office
1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com
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